
Kevin  Federline  Is  a  Dad
Again

Happy day!  Kevin Federline is a father again, according to
People. The former backup dancer and onetime rapper welcomed
his fifth child, daughter, Jordan Kay, at 6:33 p.m. on Monday.
This is the first child for his girlfriend, Victoria Prince.
Federline, 33, and Prince, 28, a former competitive volleyball
player from Washington State, began dating toward the end of
2008.  Federline is also father to sons Jayden, 4 and 1/2, and
Preston, 5 and 1/2, with ex-wife Britney Spears and son Kaleb,
7, and daughter, Kori, 10, with ex-girlfriend Shar Jackson.

How do you explain your broken relationships to your children?

Cupid’s Advice:
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The best thing you can do is be upfront and honest with your
children. Cupid has some tips:

1. Honesty is the key: Situations are always a lot easier when
you are honest with yourself and others. No matter what age,
just be honest with your children. Let them know that nobody
is perfect and everyone makes mistakes. Also, just because
your past relationships didn’t work out, it doesn’t mean they
were all bad experiences. Let them know that.

2.  Don’t  play  the  blame  game:  Be  sure  to  admit  to  your
faults.  Teach your kids that right is right and wrong is
wrong. Don’t make it seem like it’s all the other person’s
fault, when it most likely wasn’t. A relationship consists of
two people and each has their own issues.

3. Reassure them: Tell your children that you don’t plan on
making the same mistakes again. Then, show them through your
actions that you’re serious about that statement.

How  did  you  explain  your  broken  relationships  to  your
children?  Share  in  a  comment  below.


